
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    dhogman@rcdvictoria.org 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr John Heesun Lee 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinators of Religious Ed for Children: 

Lidia Moodie:  lidia@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Ruby Arkoh:   ruby@sacredheartvictoria.com 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

 

WEEKDAY MASS 

Adoration before Mass 

Tuesday—Friday 
 

Please read the next page for temporary changes. 

 

WEEKEND MASS 

Saturday         5:00pm 

Sunday 

Sunday - Polish 

Sunday - Korean 
 

 

 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES:   

Wednesday       7:30pm 

Thursday        7:30pm 

Friday      10:30am 

 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday      4:00pm 
 

Or by appointment with Fr David 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8:00am till 8:55am 

9:00am 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

8:30 & 10:00am  

12:30pm  

3:00pm 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr David Hogman. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 
SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 

Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

          Tuesday - Friday     9:30am—3:00pm 
 

          Lunch           12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Please read the next page for temporary changes. 
 
Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Fourth Sunday of Lent                                                                                        31st  March 2019 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

A few words from our Pastor:- 
 

I would like to thank Angela who has concluded her term as Pastoral Council chair after a few years of service. I 
would also like to thank Natalia for graciously accepting the nomination of her fellow PPC members to be our new 
PPC chair. We have made the exchange of roles before the busy Easter season where we will also be holding our 
annual PPC elections. 
I would also like to thank Bob and Ross as their terms as Finance and Maintenance chairs are coming to a close. 
Both Bob and Ross have served with distinction for many years and they have my personal thanks. I would also like 
to welcome Chris and Denton to our Finance team. Their respective skills and wisdom in business and in accounting 
will be a great asset in the coming years. 
I would also like to announce that we may be able to begin constructing our new confessional very soon. The 
contractor has given us a rough estimate of $8,500 to which we will also add a $1,500 contingency. This will allow us 
to make good on the $10,000 donation that we received for this project. If you still have not seen the plans, they are 
in the foyer of the church. The project will also include the creation of dedicated janitorial and flower rooms. 
In the meantime, I have also been in consultation with our sound company to replace our aging sound system. Your 
continued patience with a cracking sound system is appreciated. 
God Bless 
 

Please pray for:- 
 

Those who are ill. 
 

Dorothy Bailey, Arnie Cavanagh, Ryan Chester, Thomas Dziekan, Marnie Essery, Edmee Kearney,  
Maria Kissinger, Lawrence Peterson, Marguerite & Eric Pigeau, and Bruno Rinaldo. 
 

Those who are deceased. 
 

Antonio Calgaro, Remi De Lara, Diane Jefferies, Josin Remedios, Mark Takoski, and Johanna van der Meulen. 

St Andrew’s Cathedral  Chrism Mass 
 

On Thurs, April 11 at 7pm, Bishop Gary Gordon will be 
the principal celebrant at a Mass that is celebrated 
annually. At this liturgy, we gather around the bishop 
for the blessing and consecration of the oils that will be 
used in all our parishes in the coming year.  
All are invited to attend. A reception will follow. 
 

If you are able to donate food for the reception 
(dessert / finger foods) or are willing to help during the 
reception, please contact Carolina: 250-595-2440 or 
email: ctudela@live.ca. Thank you. 
————————————————————————- 
No final hymn during Lent 
 

During this season of Lent, there will be no recessional 
hymn at all Masses, weekday and weekends. 
 

Please remain standing quietly in your pews until the 
celebrant has left the church after Mass. Thank you. 

Stations of the Cross & Lenten Talk  

 

Stations begin at 6pm, followed immediately with a talk 
on “Suffering”, based on the Stations by Fr David. 
————————————————————————- 
Holy Cross Parish  Lenten Reconciliation 

In preparation during Lent, a few priests will be 
available at Holy Cross Parish on Thurs, April 4 at 7pm 

2019 Victoria Pastoral Care Training 

Sessions are 9:00am – 3:00pm. No charge. 
a 

The workshops are open to anyone who wants to 
understand the practical aspects of pastoral care; 
present hospital and homebound parish visitors who 
have yet to take this training; parishioners who look 
after their own family members or those considering 
these sessions as professional development.  

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 

C
A

L
E

N
D

A
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Monday  1 April  Exercise with Beryl 
 Led by the Spirit 

 Parish Hall 
 St John 23rd Hall 

  1:00pm 
  7:15pm 

Tuesday  2 April  Society of St Vincent de Paul meeting 
 Choir practice 

 St John 23rd Hall 
 Church 

 10:00am 
  8:00pm 

Thursday  4 April  Exercise with Beryl  Parish Hall   9:45am 

Friday  5 April  Funeral Mass —Diane Jefferies 
 Stations of the Cross, followed by talk 
 Mass—Vietnamese 

 Church 
 Church 
 Church 

  1:00pm 
  6:00pm 
  7:30pm 

Saturday  6 April  Sacramental Prep: Retreat & Reconciliation  Church  10:00am 

mailto:ctudela@live.ca


 

 

St Joseph the Worker Parish 

Sat, April 6 
The Grieving Process and Ministering to Families 
 

Sat, May 25 
Who am I as a Pastoral Care Visitor? 
 

Bring a bag lunch. Coffee/Tea will be available. 
To register, call 250 - 479 7413 or sjtwoffice@shaw.ca 
———————————————————————— 
Evangelization Summit 

Why does the church exist?  
“She exists in order to evangelize.” ( Pope St. Paul VI) 
 

All are invited to an Evangelization Summit on May 4th 
at St. Joseph the Worker Parish  8:30 am – 4:00 pm.  
 

This is a day of faith, fellowship and formation by 
respected leaders in the church. Presenters are 
streamed from a gathering in Ottawa, Ont. 
 

Register free of charge at www.newevangelization.ca. 
Bring your own lunch. Contact Glen at 
gpalahicky@rcdvictoria.org for more information.  
————————————————————————-- 
Catechist Spring Gathering   Sat, Apr 13 
Families at the Center of Faith. Register by Mar 25 
 

Held at Holy Cross Parish (Hall) 8:30am to 2pm. Free 
 

All Catechists, Youth Ministers & Ministers of 
Liturgy of the Word for Children and those 
interested in these ministries are invited to bring an 
idea, question or lesson to share. 
 

Email gjahelka@rcdvictoria.org or call 250-753 3570 x5 

St Andrew’s Cathedral 

Emily Carr String Quartet 
 

During Holy Week, on Tues, Apr 16 at 7:30pm, there 
will be a special concert featuring the Emily Carr String 
quartet. Come and experience a unique and meditative 
way of entering into Christ's Passion. The quartet will 
play “The Seven Last Words” by Franz Joseph Haydn. 
Entrance is by donation (suggested: $20). 
————————————————————————-- 
Ukrainian Catholic Church  Saturday, April 6 
 

Easter Food Fair from 11am - 2pm at St Nicholas 
Ukrainian Catholic Church hall. Handmade perogies, 
other Ukrainian specialty foods plus hot Ukrainian 
lunch. Wheelchair accessible, free admission.  
 

To pre-order call 250-384-2255. Cash sales only. 
———————————————————————— 
Development & Peace – Caritas Canada 

Share the journey with those forcibly displaced in 
Colombia:  
 

In Colombia, over 6.5 million people have been forcibly 
displaced due to conflict, violence, natural disasters, 
and development projects. With your support, 
Development and Peace’s partner the National 
Agrarian Coordination (NAC) is working with 
Indigenous women, many who are victims of forced 

displacement, to help them gain the skills and 
confidence to be intermediaries with the authorities. By 
promoting inclusive and participatory democracies, we 
are addressing one of the root causes of forced 
migration! 
 

Next week is Solidarity Sunday, when the Share Lent 
collection will take place. Envelopes are available on 
the D&P table in the foyer.  

March For Life  Thursday, May 9 
 

Following the March for Life on May 9, Youth Protecting 
Youth, the pro-life club at UVic, will be hosting the 
annual Victoria Pro-Life Gala at St Leopold’s Church. 
All proceeds from the event will go towards a bursary to 
support single mothers in the community who attend 
UVic. Tickets are $40 ($25 for students). 
Doors open at 5:30pm. To register or for more info, 
please email youthprotectingyouth@gmail.com 
————————————————————————-- 

Skate with Bishop Gary 
 

On Wed, April 3rd at 5pm families are invited to come 
out for a skate with Bishop Gary and the St. Andrew’s 
High School.  
Stay after for the Jamieson cup hockey game between 
the teachers and students. Skate rentals available: $4.  
G.R. Pearkes Arena 3100 Tillicum Rd, Victoria. 

St Andrew’s Regional High School  (SARHS) 

Grad 2019 Fashion Show & Silent Auction 
Friday, April 5 at 7pm at SARHS Gym. 
 

The proceeds from the Silent Auction will go toward 
their Dry After Grad event. Tickets: $10 at the door.  
Doors open at 6:15pm & Fashion Show starts at 7pm. 
———————————————————————— 

Diocesan Youth Conference   The Pursuit 
 

May 24-26 at St Andrew’s Regional High School 
Open to all youth from Grades 8 to 12 
 

For questions, please contact : 250-479 1311 / 
orgpalahicky@rcdvictoria.org & teamdyc@gmail.com 

Spring Cleaning  Saturday, April 13 
 

We are looking for volunteers to help clean the inside of 
the church and grounds.  
 

Please bring with you, rags, pails & gloves. Thank you. 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE 

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULTS 
PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE 

23rd & 24th March 2019 

Envelopes/Loose          $3,691.40 

PAD                $1,287.50 

Other Revenue              $   450.00 

Total       $5,428.90 

mailto:sjtwoffice@shaw.ca
http://www.newevangelization.ca
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PARISH MINISTRIES 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising, please support them! 

Parish Ministries / Groups 
 

Altar Servers         A Cripps     altarservers@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Christian Meditation        M Noonan        388-3173 

C.W.L.          C Haffey         389-0440 

Eucharistic Ministers        R / H Payne      emc@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Finance Chairperson        R Payne  finance@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Knights of Columbus        S Kearsey        370-0083 

Led By The Spirit Group   D MacIntyre        383-9955 

Music Coordinator        R Oei      music@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Proclaimers         C Minvielle   proclaimers@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Receptions         E Olcen           477-8115 

Responsible Ministry        N Lundin       rmse@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Social Justice/D & P        M Noonan         388-3173 

St. Vincent de Paul        G Short          727-2615 

Ushers (5pm)         L LeBoeuf ushers5@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Ushers (8:30am)        T Dubauskas  ushers830@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Ushers (10am)        L Stearns         ushers10@sacredheartvictoria.com 

 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2018 / 2019 

Angela Spencer 
Michele Ricard 
Richard Byeon 

Vincenza Cameron 
Jeff Kucharski 

Oscar Perez de Tagle 
Hilda Rosales 

Victor Saavedra 
Natalia Zapotoczny 


